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Local Title Agent Earns Certified Land Closer Designation

(DAYTONA BEACH, FL - November 4, 2015) —Southern Title is proud to announce Dawn
Jones is the company’s 10th Closing Officer to earn the coveted Certified Land Closer (CLC)
designation from the Florida Land Title Association (FLTA).

The Certified Land-Title Institute operates as a separate entity within FLTA and offers the
CLC and Certified Land Searcher (CLS) designations, the only professional designations in Florida.
The CLC requires 5 years of title experience and the successful completion of a lengthy exam
covering all areas of title searching, regulations, and closing proficiency.

“We are thrilled that Dawn has achieved this major milestone in her career, “said Shelley
Stewart, CLC, president of Southern Title. “She is a tremendously talented closer and is well-
respected for providing above-and-beyond service to her customers.”

Jones was awarded her CLC designation at the FLTA Convention held in Delray Beach
November 9-11, 2015.

“We are committed to complying with Best Practices and all Federal and State Consumer
Financial Laws that are applicable to the Settlement process,” Stewart continued. “Our commitment
to continuing education, licensing requirements, and title professional designations will help
Southern Title better serve our customers and demonstrate our commitment to Best Practices and
the regulatory changes resulting from Dodd-Frank Financial Reform.”

About Southern Title

Southern Title is Volusia County’s leading independent title agency, providing real estate
closing services to buyers, sellers, REALTORS®, lenders, builders, and investors throughout Florida
since 1995. Southern Title is staffed with a team of experienced professionals, including 10
Certified Land Closers and one Certified Land Searcher.

The company operates its own search division in Volusia County, Florida and is committed
to protecting its customer’s Non-public Personal Information (NPI) by keeping its title searches,
and American jobs, in Florida.

Southern Title is proud to comply with the industry’s Best Practices, as stipulated by ALTA.
For more information, please view our website at www.stitle.com, or call Lisa Blythe at (386) 316-
3141 or lblythe@stitle.com.
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